Dominic Vargas
First Choice Remodeling

April 9, 2006

Dear Dominic,

Thanks for the fabulous job you and your crew did on our bathroom. You were courteous,
professional, punctual and meticulous in your work. Given all the “quirks” of our old place, you
guys worked through the obstacles like pros.

We’d highly recommend you to others. Thanks for the great work.
Sincerely,
Michael Hoover and Laura Chalela

hoover_michael@hotmail.com
chalelal@hotmail.com




